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I am writing to inform the powers that be that I strongly oppose SB 210 currently before the 
legislature - a bill that is attempting to end mail in voting. Many Oregonians rely on the ability to 
vote via mail as they live in very remote areas, are elderly or have physical disabilities or 
illnesses, work full time, have no transportation, have small children to care for and a myriad of 
many other reasons which can make it a challenge to travel to a physical voting center. 
Oregonians have had mail in voting for as long as I can remember and there has never been an 
issue before the political play of misinformation of the last few years. This is an attempt to limit 
the ability of all legal voters to vote and also makes the voting window very limited. I strongly 
oppose this reduction of my freedom to vote freely. The legislature should be making voting 
easier for people not more challenging. 


Kathleen Greene

Ashland, OR


